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 Chromebook Pick Up- Information for our 3rd and 4th graders 
We will be handing out Chromebooks to 3rd and 4th grade students this week on: 
 
Thursday, April 9 from 11:00-6:00 p.m. 
Friday, April 10 from 7:00-2:00 p.m. 
 
Please follow these steps for picking up your child's device: 
When you come to Harding (DO NOT GET OUT OF YOUR VEHICLE). Someone will meet you 
out front of the building and will hand you your child's device and cord through the window. We 
will be writing down which device was given to your child so that we have that information for 
when devices are collected at a later date. 
 
Prior to coming to pick up devices please answer the following questions. If you answer yes to 
any of them, contact the building so we can make alternative arrangements for pick up. Our 
number one goal is to ensure the safety of all stakeholders. 
 
Covid-19 Screening Questions for EVERYONE INVOLVED: 
 

 Have you in the past 14 days traveled internationally? 
. Have you in the past 14 days traveled outside of Iowa? 
 Have you in the past 14 days been in contact with someone diagnosed with or quarantined for 

Covid-19? 
 Have you had a fever (temp greater than 100.4 degrees F) in the last 3 days? 
 Do you have a cough? 
 Do you have any shortness of breath? 

 
*Again, if you do not have internet access at home you do not need to pick up a device. We 
will arrange for paper/pencil enrichment activities to be mailed to your home. 
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